

4th November 2022

Dear Parent/ Carer,

M&M Productions bring Cinderella to Haytor View Friday 25th November – 1.45pm

Following the recent release of Xmas dates on the school newsletter, we are getting the ball rolling by writing to you now about the forthcoming Xmas pantomime. We are really pleased to announce that the high quality M&M Productions will be bringing Cinderella to all children from Reception to Year 6, in the school hall on the afternoon of Friday 25th November.

As is the case each year, we hope to use funds raised from events led by our Coffee & Cake team of parents to support the costs of bringing this production to Haytor View but need help from you too.

We are seeking a contribution of £5.00 per child to support this event. Your support and contributions over the years have enabled us to keep inviting this talented and committed theatre group back to us each year and we hope to continue to do so into the future. To keep things simple payments can now be made immediately via the School Gateway in the normal way. The closing date for payments is Friday 18th November.

Popcorn & Parents!

Following a break due to COVID we are now in a position to **offer 8 pairs of tickets to lucky parents** to come and share in the panto fun – trust me, it's a good one! As you'd imagine demand for tickets are high so we'll be holding a draw to choose who receives tickets. To get your name in the draw, please confirm you'd like to be entered via the School Gateway when you make your payment by typing '**Panto prize draw**' into the comments box. The draw of names will take place on Friday 18th November and we will notify you immediately if you are a winner.

What's more, taking things up another notch this year, the Coffee & Cake Team are offering pots of popcorn to all children to enjoy during the show. At a cost of 50p per pot, all you need to do is make payment in advance **via the School Gateway**, again with a closing date of Friday 18th November.

So 18th November is Panto payment, prize draw and popcorn day! Make sure it's on your calendar and that payments and prize draw slips are back with us by then.

Yours sincerely

Scott Hampton Co – Head Teacher